
 

 
 
 
 
 

Noble Elementary Back to School Drive! 
 

Our Mission of the Month for August is Noble  
Elementary School.  We are collecting both school 
supplies and monetary donations. 
 
Please drop your school supplies off in the Giving  
Center baskets, right inside the lower level door.  
Needed items include: 
 backpacks  lunch boxes 
 pencils  notebooks 
 folders  dry erase markers 
 crayons  pencil boxes 
 
Monetary funds collected will go to purchasing gift 
cards.  The school social worker can use these to  
assist families who need a little extra to purchase  
jackets, shoes, backpacks and other needed items to 
give their child a good start at school this fall. 
Any questions?  Contact Barb Mikelson. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your generosity, VoP! 

 
 
 


